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Recommendation to request to receive and file a presentation from the City Clerk and City
Attorney’s offices on Municipal Election dates for 2022 and beyond.

Several Issues have made it necessary for the City to consider changing its election dates for
the primary and general municipal elections in 2022 to June and November. In addition,
include the placement of a ballot initiative on the November 2022 ballot to change the City
Charter election dates as set forth in in the attached City Attorney’s memo from February 25,
2021.

No Financial Management review occurred for this item.

Implementing this recommendation is expected to have a minimal impact on staff hours
beyond normal budgeted scope of duties and is expected to have a minimal impact on
existing City Council Priorities.

Approve recommendation.

DARYL SUPERNAW
COUNCILMEMBER, FOURTH DISTRICT
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